
Please let us know if your plans for the fall have changed. We have an extensive
waitlist and would like to offer any open spots to families who need them.
New Tuition Rates go into effect Monday, August 5, 2024. Please see page 6 for the new
rate list.
Annual re-registration fees were processed the week of July 1st. The fee is $65/child for
children enrolled before January 1, 2024.
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Staff Birthdays
Aug 1: Ms Kaylea
Aug 19: Ms Kat

Aug 30: Ms Taylor

Mon July 29 - Thurs Aug 1
Animal Adventures
Fri Aug 2  
NLC CLOSED 6a-3p for
staff development; 
OPEN HOUSE 3-5 PM
 Mon Aug 5:
New tuition rates go into
effect
Mon Aug 5 - Fri Aug 9:
Exploriing from the Earth to
the Stars
Mon Aug 12 - Fri Aug 16:
Summer Olympics
Mon Aug 19 -Weds Aug 21:
Last Lazy Days of Summer
Thurs Aug 22:
LCPS STARTS
Fri Aug 30:
LCPS CLOSED
NLC open for School’s Out
Drop-In Day

 IMPORTANT
DATES:

We are loving our new key fob entry system!
We kindly suggest you attach your fob to your key chain
or something else secure like a lanyard or stretchy wrist
bracelet.  A lost fob means Ms JoAnna or Ms Ally has to
go into the security program, decipher which fob was
lost, deactivate that fob, and then program a new one.
So we greatly appreciate your help keeping tack of the
fobs!
Starting August 1st, there will be a $5 fee for lost fobs.

OPEN HOUSE!
FRIDAY 8/2

3-5pm

We have a new pastor at St Andrew!
Pastor Amanda Kemery comes from Atlanta, GA,
where she was an associate pastor at
Morningside Presbyterian, which also has a
preschool. Pastor Amanda will start officially on
September 8th, so look for more info about her
in the next newsletter!

http://www.tnlcenter.com/


We are very excited to be participating in VQB5, not only because it will make us eligible
to care for children whose families are receiving childcare help from Virginia, but also
because it elevates us to even higher standards of care and learning for all our children. 

We feel this serves to fulfill the mission of the NLC:

to provide quality affordable childcare

as well as the mission of St Andrew:

to be a beacon of peace and love where everybody belongs.

For more information, go to https://www.doe.virginia.gov/teaching-learning-assessment

Your NLC is in the process of joining
Virginia’s Quality Birth to Five System
(VQB5), which helps improve the quality of
all publicly-funded birth-to-five classrooms.
Since we are not currently publicly funded,
this program is optional for us and involves
a lengthy application process to become a
Subsidy Vendor.  

ALL staff, both full- and part-time, must now complete mandatory training:

Ten-hour Virginia Preservice Training (which requires a four-hour yearly renewal)
CPR and First Aid Certification
Sixteen hours continuing education annually 

The administrative staff has been working long hours ensuring we have all the records
required by the state, and all is in proper order.

At press time we were awaiting our inspection, which
will involve a review of our files, observation of
teachers, and an analysis of our facility. Once the
process is complete and all the required paperwork
has been filed, the state of Virginia will supply us with
free curriculum, regularly evaluate all our teachers,
inspect the NLC at least annually, and then rate each
class as well as the Center. The rating will be posted
publicly. Full-time teachers will also be eligible to
receive yearly bonuses from the state.

http://www.doe.virginia.gov/teaching-learning-assessment/early-childhood-care-education/quality-measurement-and-improvement-vqb5


Important Dates
8/2:

NLC CLOSED
OPEN HOUSE 3-5P

8/22 LCPS starts
8/30 LCPS closed








